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Meyers, Robert COE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 3:55 PM

To: ‘Olin, Jean’

Subject: RE: use of city stationery

Jean:

1 lagree
2 I agree as long as the ballot measure has some impact on Miami Beach
3 I agree as long as the recommendation is based upon a professional relationship between the two

parties

Also, I have on my calendar lunch with you this Friday. Are we still on? If so, where should we meet?

Robert

From: Olin, Jean [mailto:JeanOlin©miamibeachfl.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2009 2:04 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: use of city stationery

Robert-I just wanted to confirm the following general conclusions re: appropriate use of city stationery by city
personnel

1 not ok to use city stationery to support a candidate;
2 ok to use city stationery to support ballot measures; and
3 ok to use stationery to recommend someone if city personnel has personal knowledge of the person

being recommended ie, a city commissioner wants to recommend his secretary for something.

Thank you.

NA IA Ml BEACH
Jean Olin, Special Counsel
OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

1700 Convention Center Drive - 4th floor! Miami Beach! FL 33139
Tel: 305-673-7470 or 305-673-7000 x 6485 / Fax: 305-673-7002
ww-w.JeanOlin©miamibeachflgov
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